
   

I was sexually abused as a child. Sharing my 
experience will help protect children in the future.

In the past, I was let down by organisations I trusted, 
who questioned and doubted me.

That’s why the Truth Project was set up. It’s part of 
the Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse, 
which aims to learn from the past, to help create 
a safer place for children.

It was a difficult decision for me to get in touch, 
but I did some research and felt assured that 
whatever I shared, it would be in confidence and 
heard without judgement.

If you were sexually abused as a child, the 
Truth Project would like to hear from you.
Because getting a better picture of the past will 
help build a safer place for children in the future. 

visit www.truthproject.org.uk 
call 0800 917 1000 weekdays from 8am to 8pm.

 Telford will
be heard 


